
 
240 E. Gowen Avenue 

Philadelphia, PA 19119 
215-248-0919 

 
 
Dear Families, 
 
 
It is time to reenroll your child for the 2017-18 school year.  Please complete and return 
this form no later than Tuesday, January 17, 2017.   
 
 
 
Child’s Name: 
 
 
Please check one of the following options: 
 
____ My child will return to the Big Backyard for the 2017-18 school year.  We wish to 
roll over our enrollment deposit to hold a space for our child.  (Cancellations must be 
received in writing.  Any request to withdraw after April 1, 2016 will result in forfeit 
of your deposit.) 
 
____ My child will NOT return to the Big Backyard for the 2017-18 school year. 
 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature                     Date 
 
 
 
 


